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October 12, 1978

Mrs. John B. Usher, Jr.
19 Pleasant LaneEast Hampton, N.Y. 11937
Dear Mrs. Usher;

I am enclosing the statement for the Neighborhood 
House Golf Tournament Luncheon held on October 11, 1978.

I sincerely trust the day was a successful one for 
all concerned, that the golfers enjoyed the day of golf, 
and the dedicated and hard-working committee members 
enjoyed the fruits of their labor on behalf of the 
Neighborhood House with a fine donation for that worthy 
cause.

Sincerely
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